
  Sharon MacKenzie  46 years 
  Lisa Richetelli    18 years 
  John Bailly     14 years 
  John DaRin         8 years 
  Mary Kos        7 years 
  Rebecca Tudor     7 years 
  Janet Harrison        4 years 
  Ralph Neclerio        2 years 
  Paul Geer       1 year 
          

Congratulations! 
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Welcome! 
 

Michael Dawid, Jr. has 
joined the Bank as  
Controller. In this role,  
Michael will assume  
responsibility for managing 
accounting, electronic funds 
and payment processing, 
purchasing, and financial 
reporting departments. 
 
Michael is a CPA and comes 
to The Milford Bank with 
more than 20 years of  
auditing experience in the 

financial services industry, most recently at  
CironeFriedberg, LLP. 
 

Michael earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Accounting from 
Southern CT State University.   
 

Michael lives in Trumbull with his wife and son. In his spare 
time, he is an avid road cyclist. 
 

Tyler A. Haskell has joined 
the Bank as Security &  
Facilities Manager. In this 
role, Tyler will be  
responsible for developing, 
implementing and  
administering all aspects of 
the Bank's Safety, Security 
and Fraud Prevention  
Programs. He will also  
oversee maintenance and 
upkeep of the Bank’s  
locations. 
 

Tyler holds a B.S. degree in Criminal Justice. He previously 
served 4 years active duty in the US Coast Guard as a Feder-
al Law Enforcement Officer/Engineer.  (cont. on next page.) 

Thanks to your support, our two recent Shred 
and Electronics Recycling Events were a huge 
success!  
 

On May 12th, we actually filled the shred truck 
to capacity. That’s 10,000 pounds/5 tons of 
paper, that will be recycled and put to good 
use. Our event was so successful, we decided 
to run it again on June 23rd, at which time we 
filled half a shred truck. 
 

At both events, we collected lots of outdated 
electronics, which will be disposed of in a safe 
and environmentally responsible manner. 
 

Keep an eye out for details about our next 
Shred and Electronics Event in October! 



Highlights & Happenings 

Welcome (continued) 
 

Tyler is a former Detective in the Wallingford Police 
Department. He most recently served as Security 
and Fraud Investigator with a local financial  
institution. 
 

Tyler resides in the town of Madison with his wife 
and daughter. He is a volunteer firefighter in Madi-
son. In his spare time, he 
enjoys traveling,  
fishing, and boating.   
 

William Newman (Bill) 
joined the Bank as a 
Financial Advisor.  
 

Bill joins John Kuehnle as a 
Financial Professional with 
TMB Financial Solutions. In 

this role, Bill will be supporting John, growing the 
Bank’s investment client base, and helping the 
branches and call center to facilitate more business, 
all while providing a high level of customer support.  
 

Bill comes to The Milford Bank with more than 13 
years of experience in the financial services industry.  
 

He earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Economics from 
the University of Connecticut in 2004. He is Series 6, 
63, 7, life, accident, and health licensed. Bill lives in 
East Haven with his rescue pit bull, Miah. In his 
spare time, he likes to paint, golf, snowboard, and 
collect sports memorabilia.  
 
Investment and insurance products and services are offered through INFINEX 
INVESTMENTS, INC. Member FINRA/SIPC. TMB Financial Solutions is a trade 
name of The Milford Bank. Infinex and The Milford Bank are not affiliated. 
Products and services made available through Infinex are not insured by the 
FDIC or any other agency of the United States and are not deposits or obliga-
tions of nor guaranteed or Insured by any bank or bank affiliate. These prod-
ucts are subject to investment risk, including possible loss of value. 

Introducing Pay My Loan Now you can enjoy the convenience of 
paying your mortgage, home equity or  
personal loan online from an account at 
another financial institution.  
 

Click the Pay My Loans tab on the top of 
our home page for more information. 

The Milford Bank is pleased to sponsor a drive to collect 
donations for the Food 2 Kids program in Milford, CT. 
During the month of September, cash donations or 
checks made payable to Milford Food 2 Kids will be ac-
cepted at any Milford location of the Bank. 
 
For some Milford students, school is the only reliable 
source of food in their lives. From Friday afternoon until 
they return to school on Monday morning, these children 
do not know if, when, or how much quality food they will 
have available. Milford Food 2 Kids was launched, in part-
nership with local schools and CT Food Bank, to help 
bridge the food gap for some of our community’s food 
insecure kids. For only $7, you can help feed one child for 
the weekend. For $280, you provide weekend meals for a 
child for the school year. 
 
Donations collected will fund bags of kid-friendly food — 
enough for at least six meals — that will be handed out 
every week to children identified by partnering school's 

teachers and counselors 
as being the most in 
need. 
 
This is our third year  
collaborating with the 
program. Our fund-
raising goal this year is 
$20,000. 
 
Over the past two years we have raised over $40,000.00. 
At $280.00 per child annually, these funds fed over 140  
children who don’t have a reliable source of food while 
not in school.  
 
The city of Milford has an estimated 180 children  who 
are in need of this resource. With our help the Food 2 
Kids now services Milford’s high schools as well as  
elementary students.  


